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ST. OSWALD’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
Council Avenue, Ashton-In-Makerfield, Wigan, WN4 9AZ
Email: enquiries@saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk
www.stoswaldswigan.co.uk
Telephone: 01942 724820        Fax: 01942 726874

Headteacher: Mrs J. Hassan
 

Friday 17th July 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
                                We just wanted to wish you all a happy and safe summer break and say that we are looking forward to welcoming all our pupils back on Wednesday 2nd September. We know that children would usually know the class and teachers they will be with by now but we are only going to send this information out to you when we are absolutely sure that the COVID secure arrangements we have made for the Autumn term are still in accordance with Government guidance which keeps changing on a regular basis. We don’t want to tell you something now that we then have to change before the start of term so please bear with us. We have already told you that you will be able to drop your child/ren off at school between 8.40 and 8.55 am and that you will be able to collect them between 3.15 and 3.30pm. We have also said that pupils can wear a school hoodie in class if they wish, either as well as their jumper/cardigan or instead of, as we will have to have the windows open for increased ventilation. Information is on the website and twitter with ordering information. Please continue to check our website and twitter as these are a main means of our communication with you, especially whilst school is closed.  Take care everyone , we will be in touch towards the end of August.

Mrs Hassan, Mrs Morgan-Hillam and Mr Goulding 
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“LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER”
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